
 

 

(RIS|CIR|P|2022-23|01)                                           DATE: 10.06.2022 

 

Dear Parent,           

           Warm greetings to you. This is to inform that every second Saturday of the month will be 

remain holiday. Chairman Sir will be available in the school to meet parents on every second 

Saturday of the month between 3PM & 4PM in the school auditorium. Parents are requested to 

utilize this opportunity to meet chairman sir.  

 

Note: Student need to attend the school with sports uniform on every Wednesday and 

Saturday.  

 
T.V.D.CHANDRA SEKHAR 

           PRINCIPAL 

 


